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On Wednesday 20th October 2021, at 10.00 hrs., at the meeting room no. N 404, 4th floor, 
Parliament Building, Hon. Mr. Anun Ponumnuay, Chairperson of the Committee on the House 
of Representatives Affairs, chaired the 57th meeting of the Committee to consider the following 
matters: 

1. Following up on the construction progress of the new parliament building; on this 
occasion of this matter consideration, Mrs. Pornpith Phetchareon, Secretary-General of the 
House of Representatives and Mr. Satit Prasertsak, Deputy Secretary-General of the House of 
Representatives also attended the meeting; 

2. The report verification of the 25th House of Representatives meeting, 2nd year (2nd 
general ordinary session) of the Sub-committee, and the meeting minutes including follow up 
on the result of the implementation according to the resolutions of the House meeting for 2 
times. 

 

Source:     https://web.parliament.go.th/view/1/%E0%B8%A0%E0%B8%B2%E0%B8%9E%E0% 
 B8%82%E0%B9%88%E0%B8%B2%E0%B8%A7%E0%B8%AA%E0%B8%A0%E0%B8%

B2%E0%B8%9C%E0%B8%B9%E0%B9%89%E0%B9%81%E0%B8%97%E0%B8%99%
E0%B8%A3%E0%B8%B2%E0%B8%A9%E0B8%8E%B8%A3/81474/parcy/TH-TH 
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Disclaimer: This website's English version is a translation of the Thai original and is provided solely for information 
purposes. In the event of any discrepancy, the original text will prevail. 

 

 

 

 

 


